From: Graham Henderson

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2023 10:27 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Cc: Woolsey, Heather <hwoolsey@London.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation to SPPC February 28th

Good morning, on behalf of the London Chamber of Commerce | would like to request delegation status
to the SPPC meeting on 28 February.

The date for Public Participation coincides with International Women's Day and we all have conflicting
events we must attend.

The purpose of our delegation is to address the City's approach to creativity, culture and economic
prosperity in the fifth strategic area of focus for the 2023-2027 strategic plan. | would attend in person.

My thanks to you for your consideration of this request.
All the best, Graham
Graham Henderson

CEO, London Chamber of Commerce
Twitter LinkedIn Website

"Hope is a duty we owe ourselves and the world." -- Percy Bysshe Shelley
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